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Amendment No. 1 
Council Resolution No. 151-2020   

Amendment Proposed by: the Chairperson at the Request of the County Executive 

Introduced: October 5, 2020 

Auditor: Lisa Geerman 
 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact as a result of this amendment. 

 

Purpose: 

This amendment adds High School #14 and Elementary School #44 to the Long-Range Master 
Plan. After prefile, the Board of Education amended the Superintendent’s proposed request to 
add the additional schools. The amendment substitutes revised pages for the Board of 
Education’s Fiscal Year 2022 Proposed Capital Budget, Proposed Capital Improvement Program 
for FY 2023-2027, and Long-Range Master Plan for FY 2022-2031. The only change is in the 
Long-Range Master Plan. 

 

Other Comments: 

None. 


